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School Meals 
 

Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to Universal Free School 
Meals.  

Even though Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to Universal Free 
School Meals we would encourage parents to apply for free school meals if 
you think you are eligible as the school can get additional funding that can be 
used to give your child additional support in school. 

Please complete the enclosed form if you believe you are eligible for free 
school meals. You can also check your eligibility on https://pps.lgfl.org.uk/ 

Our school meals are prepared and delivered to our premises by The Pantry 
Catering. Every meal on our menu is checked to ensure that it follows our 
Healthy Eating Policy.   

On days when your child is unable to have a hot school meal (for example due 
to school trips) our caterers will provide a packed lunch for pupils at the same 
price. A packed lunch from our caterers includes: a sandwich with the filling of 
your choice; a drink, a piece of fruit and a packet of biscuits. 

Please visit http://www.thepantrycatering.co.uk/school_meals/login.php 
for information about our caterers, to create an account, to pay and order your 
child’s school meals. 

Children in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will be charged for each meal 
unless they are and have been registered on the free school meals scheme. 

Please note that the school meals need to be ordered by the Wednesday 
prior to the week when the meals will be consumed.  
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